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District 65 Annual Meeting Election Results

District 65 Monthly Meetings

District 65 2014/2015
Scholarship Winners

District 65 awarded three academic scholarships this fiscal
year which were also state winners:

Category I1 $600:
Ashley Weingartz

Congratulations to all of these District 65
Scholarship Recipients!

Upcoming Meetings: Chairperson, Alicia Simpson
Vice Chairperson, Gloria Highsmith-Evans
Bylaws Chairperson, Camilla Dawson
Policy Platform Chairperson, Mary Johnson

Nominations Chairperson, Lina Johnson
Auditing Chairperson, Tammy Heller
EMPAC, Bill Dawson
Delegates: Doris Whitaker, Jacqueline Caudill
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Category I $600:
Taylor Easter

NEW TERMS Start October 1, 2015!

The A.B.C.D. Award was presented to Lynn
Tuthill, a District 65 member since 1992, for
her dedication in service to the district.




District 65's Upcoming Events

SEANC District 65 & Habitat for
Humanity Join together for a Great
Cause

When: Saturday August 1st
Location: TBA
Experience/Skills Required: A caring, willing-
to-work heart
Volunteer Shift: 8am-1pm

Habitat

for Humanity’

Snacks Provided by
SEANC District 65
www.habitatpittco.org

If you are interested in volunteering on this day
please contact Lynn Tuthill/Volunteer Action
Chair-744-3284,tuthilll@ecu.edu

Dining guide booklets Now for $20
Contact tuthilll@ecu.edu for information
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cholarship oundaion

SEANC Scholarship Foundation Cash Raffle
tickets are available for purchase for $1 each.
The grand prize is $6,000, First Prize $3,000,
Second Prize $1,000. Contact Debbie Austin:
austinde@ecu.edu for information.

Drawing %12/15

ReStore

WELCOME To SEANC District 65!

Our board meete the third Tuesday of every month at
5:30pm in the large conference toom upetaire at the
Thomae Profescional Offices Building, 1605 W. Arling-
ton Bivd., Greanville. The outeide door ic alwaye locked. If
no one i¢ thee to let you in, call Lynn at 252-917-
49%7 or Alicia at 252-714-7€1%. Meetinge are open to
all SEANC membete.

Community service Ie g big part of District 65. Some of
out projecte are: Adopt a Street, Relay for Life, Habitat for
Humanity, Club Rudolph, and the Miniatute Christmas
Trea project. Come to 8 meating to find out how to halp!

Keep updated on Dicttict 65 activities by viewing our Bul-
letin Board at httpz//www.ceanc.org/memberchip/districte/
bulletin-boarde/dictrict-65/ ot our Facebook page: Seanc

Dictrieteixtyfive. ﬂ

*| encourage each and every
Dictriet 65 member to get in-
volved in the dictrict in whatever
way you can, whether it be
through membetchip rectuit-
ment, MAT training, EMPAC
donationg, or community cer
vice projecte. And don't forget
what SEANC has to offer you in
tetutn - not only a strong voice in the Legiclature, but
great deale on member diccounte, incurance and college
scholarships,”

“Alicia Simpeon, Distriet 65 Chairperson




